
 

 

MEMO 
 
 
Date: 
 

 
September 28, 2021 

To: 
 

Provincial Associations/Provincial Athletes 

From: 
 

Janet Petras, Director-High Performance Programs & Administration 

Subject: 
Travel Grants: Birmingham National Wheelchair Tennis Championships 
 

 

Tennis Canada is pleased to offer travel grants to attend the 2021 Birmingham National 
Wheelchair Tennis Championships November 4-7 at the IGA Stadium in Montreal. The travel 
grants are available, courtesy of the Birmingham family, to all athletes to assist with the cost of 
travel to the event. Grants are available in the following amounts: 
 

Province/Region Travel Grant 

Atlantic Region $150 

Quebec $50 

Ontario $150 

Manitoba/Saskatchewan $300 

Alberta $300 

British Columbia $400 

 
To be eligible for a grant athlete’s must: 

• Be nominated by their Provincial Wheelchair Sport Association or Provincial Tennis 
Association 

• Be in good standing with their Provincial Association 
 
To apply for a travel grant please complete and submit the following application form by 
October 14, 2021 to Janet Petras at  jpetras@tenniscanada.com. 

 
 
 

mailto:jpetras@tenniscanada.com


Birmingham National Wheelchair Tennis Championships 
 

Provincial Travel Grant Application 
 
 

Athlete Name:  

  

Contact Information:  

Street:  

City:  

Postal Code:  

Telephone:   

Email Address:  

  

Provincial Team Member: 
Yes or No 

 

  

Name of Personal Coach:  

  

PWSA or PTA Contact 
Information: 

 

Name:  

Telephone:  

Email Address:  

  

PWSA or PTA Signature:  

Athlete Signature:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


